Learn More About the Child Waiting For You:
Adoption Information Meeting

For Immediate Release:

Rochester, N.Y., October 15, 2010 – Did you know that it costs nothing to adopt a child from out of the foster care system? Or that you don’t have to be married, rich, or own a home? Post adoption services and financial assistance are available to help meet the needs of the child. If you want to make a difference and learn more about the adoption process and about the children in care, join Children Awaiting Parents for an adoption information meeting. 

The meeting will take place at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, October 27th at Children Awaiting Parents. Children Awaiting Parents is located at 595 Blossom Road, Suite 306, Rochester, NY 14610.

For more information about the Adoption Information meeting, contact Veronica Black, Community Outreach Specialist, at veronica@capbook.org or (585) 232-5110.

Children Awaiting Parents, Inc. (CAP) is a national, nonprofit 501 (c)(3) organization governed by a volunteer board of directors. For 37 years, we have been dedicated to finding adoptive homes for America’s waiting children. CAP’s mission is to recruit foster and adoptive families across the United States for children who have been waiting the longest for a family. (www.ChildrenAwaitingParents.org)
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